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NOTICE TO: PDA MEMBERS:

FROM: Rayna Valentine
DATE: Maxrch 3, 19394
RE: Cancellation of March meeting

The March meeting has been canceled because of scheduling
conflicts and a lack of business to transact. If any member
has business which needs a vote or decision prior toc the next
regular meeting on April 12, please contact Tom or Rayna and we
will attempt to set a special meeting.





